

Update: Downtown Redevelopment Project

At its public meeting on Tuesday, September 10, 2024, the Herndon Town Council approved an extension of the outside satisfaction date by which the Town of Herndon and Comstock Herndon Venture LC will finalize their Amended and Restated Comprehensive Agreement to Tuesday, December 10, 2024.

In presenting the agenda item to the council prior to their vote, Town Manager Bill Ashton indicated that the complexities of the agreement necessitated the extension. However, he emphasized that the extension does not impact the timing by which construction on the project will begin; in fact, he noted the new extension agreement puts in writing the agreed-upon project commencement date of April 2025.

Click on the button below to view Ashton's remarks in full, which also provide details on the project's trajectory over the past few weeks, and to review project documents. Updates will be provided at
Herndon-va.gov/Downtown.">Herndon-va.gov/Downtown.

Downtown Redevelopment Update



Hunter's Creek Bridge is Open!

The pedestrian bridge that provides access to the Sugarland Run trails from behind Hunters Creek pool and tennis courts has been completed. The reinforced fiberglass structure installed on new foundations will serve the community for decades to come. In addition to a new bridge, work was also performed to correct erosion in the stream and provide a healthy habitat for wildlife. The town's Department of Public Works team, shown above, appreciates the community's support throughout the life of the project.



The Town of Herndon's FY 2024 Annual Report highlights progress and accomplishments on major initiatives undertaken by the town in FY 2024, which concluded on June 30. The report provides details on the Town Council's strategic plan, transit-oriented planning in the area adjacent to Metro, public safety and public works programs, and much more.

View the full report, in both English and Spanish, at the link below. A summary of the FY 2024 Annual Report will be sent this week via US Mail to all residents and businesses in the town.

Herndon-va.gov/AnnualReport



NatureFest September 29

NatureFest 2024 is a family-friendly, hands-on nature event, which spotlights the animals, plants, and insects that live in Runnymede Park. Join us Sunday, September 29 from 1-5 pm at Runnymede Park. Free admission and parking! Please bring a water bottle.

NatureFest Details



Farmers' Market

Summer fruits have come and gone, but fall harvest is just beginning! Our dedicated local vendors will bring their best seasonal produce and delicious food to Lynn Street every Thursday. Join us from 8am - noon. We hope to see you there!

More Information



Know What to Throw!

Putting non-recyclables into recycling bins disrupts the stream and can result in fines. Please follow these guidelines, also available at Hervdon-va.gov/Recycling:

What to put in the recycle bin:

- Plastic Bottles & jugs with lids on
- Cartons
- Metal food and Beverage cans
- Mixed Paper

 Cardboard (remove packing materials.) For large quantities please call ahead to schedule.

Prepare your recyclables:

Make sure they are empty, clean and dry. It is important to do this step!

Leave recyclables loose inside the can.

Do not put plastic bags inside or outside the can.

Got Glass? No curbside pickup for glass. Recycle by bringing your glass to the purple container at 1479 Sterling Road.

Bulky Items too large to fit into a closed bin can be picked up for a special collection (guidelines apply)

When in doubt, throw it out or contact publicworks@herndon-va.gov for guidance.

Herndon-va.gov/Recycling

Cover image by Comstock Companies

<u>Herndon-va.gov</u> - <u>Budget</u> - <u>Project Updates</u> - <u>Agenda & Minutes</u>











Town of Herndon | Communications Department 777 Lynn Street | Herndon, VA 20170 US

<u>Unsubscribe</u> | <u>Update Profile</u> | <u>Constant Contact Data Notice</u>



Try email marketing for free today!